

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

7th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Open Morning Saturday 14th October 2017

We are holding an Open Morning on Saturday 14th October.

The morning will run between 9.30am and 12 noon and will be the major occasion of the year when we open our doors to the public and give them the opportunity of finding out what Avalon has to offer. To do this effectively, we need help from the children from Reception to Year 6 to act as guides or participate in the range of activities that visitors can observe or join in. Children in the Nursery and Pre-School will <u>not</u> be needed on the day. Whilst we know that many families have weekend commitments, we very much hope that almost all of the relevant children will be able to join us for a few hours on this very important day.

The morning is also an opportunity for parents of current pupils to look around the school and for them to bring friends to visit who may be interested in learning more about the school. Refreshments will be served and senior staff and governors will be available throughout the morning. We enclose a flyer for the event and we would be grateful if you could pass them on to any friends/colleagues who may be interested in visiting us.

If the children could arrived at school for 9.15am, in their school uniform, so that we can register them and prepare them for their first activity, it would be greatly appreciated.

If you son/daughter will \underline{not} be able to attend the Open Morning, we would be grateful if you could inform us in writing by Monday 25^{th} September 2017.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





